
Friday 5th March  

Its Friday already which means the last day of home learning and you back to 

school on Monday!   

Did you enjoy world book day yesterday? It was great to see some of you 

dressed up, I hope you liked seeing everyone at school dressed up too.  

Why not start your day with some Joe Wicks on YouTube? You can either follow 

live or pick one of his videos to exercise along to.  

Back to normal today so starting with phonics. How did you get on with the ow 

sound on Wednesday? Remind yourself by watching the video on the website 

again if you need to. Todays challenge is to write a sentence using words 

including the ow sound, can you try and write blow the snow. Don’t forget to 

have another go at writing the word no as well.  

Maths and continuing thinking about doubling. Today let’s try and think more 

about doubling numbers, don’t forget it is the same number added twice. Adults 

can you write down different doubles for your children to try and solve the 

answer for. Like when we have added before use objects to help you add the 

doubles together.  

Thinking about all the signs of spring and 

mini beasts we have found this week why 

not try some spring themed cooking? 

Here are some pictures and ideas of 

what you could make.   

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend ready to come back to 

school on Monday!  

Mrs Edlin  


